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Important Instruction to Candidates attending  

Lower Divisional Clerk Examination on 01st April, 2018 (Sunday) 
 
 

 The Admit Card for attending the LDC Examination has been sent to the 
candidates by Post/e-mail. It is also made available in the Sansthan Website, and 
can be downladed by candidates by using password as per given instructions. 
 
 In this connection, it is notified for information of all concerned that any 
corrections/modifications is required it should be mailed to 
rsksduldce@gmail.com on or before 28th March, 2018 by 5:00 p.m. Any kind of 
request for modification/correction in the Admit Card will not be considered by 
Sansthan after 28/03/2018, 5:00 p.m. 
 
  
 

Registrar I/c 
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